
 

• The Southminster Presbyterian Church Foundation was established in 1979 
with a generous gift of $250,000 from a Southminster member 

• All church members are members of the Southminster Foundation 

• Since inception (1979), the Southminster Foundation has distributed over 
$900,000 to Community Outreach Grants and to the Southminster Fund 

• The current Foundation Investment portfolio is over $941,000 

• Grants are aimed at addressing poverty, food, medical care, domestic 
violence, and affordable housing 

• In 2023 the Foundation distributed $29,000 in Grants to Community 
Outreach and to the Southminster Church Fund 

2023 GRANT RECIPIENTS 

ORGANIZATION GRANT 

Aloha Church of God Food Pantry $3,000 

Rahab’s Sisters $3,000 

Rebuilding Together Washington County $2,500 

William Temple House $2,500 

Portland Youth Builders $2,000 

Union Gospel Mission $1,600 

Southminster Presbyterian Church $14,400 

 

Email  Foundation@southmin.org or visit the Foundation website at smp.foundation to receive 
a grant application, to make a donation and/or to find out more information about the 
Foundation.   
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